
 

Notice of Change to Close of Voter Registration 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that regular voter registration* for the upcoming School and Special Purpose 

District Election to be held on May 5, 2020 was changed by a recent directive from the Governor. 

Registration will close at 5:00 PM on Monday, April 27, 2020. 

*NOTE: If you miss this regular registration deadline, you may still register for the election by appearing 

in-person at the Cascade County Election Office, 325 2nd Ave N, Great Falls, May 1st, 2020. Beginning on 

Monday May 4th at the Exhibition until 7am – noon and then again at 7:00 AM until 8:00 PM on Election 

Day. 

All qualified registered electors of the jurisdiction are entitled to vote in said election. This election will 

be conducted by mail ballot. Only active registered voters within the districts will be mailed ballots. 

Inactive voters should contact the Election Department by calling (406) 454-6803 or emailing 

_elections@cascadecountymt.gov. 

Persons wishing to register or update their registration may do so by requesting an application for 

registration be mailed or emailed to them or by appearing at the Election Department in the Cascade 

County Courthouse Annex, 325 2nd Ave N, in Great Falls. Voter registration applications are available 

online at www.sosmt.gov and http://www.cascadecountymt.gov/departments/elections. 

Dated this 31st day of March, 2020. 

Rina Fontana Moore, Election Administrator, Cascade County, Great Falls, Montana 

http://www.cascadecountymt.gov/departments/elections

